
 

Standard Trapping Course in your T8 community: 

Standard Trapping courses are currently arranged in communities for AT8TA 
members who have a minimum number of 12 – 15 AT8TA members registered. 
AT8TA currently provides full payment of courses to its members. 

All courses and workshops are required to be paid in advance no later than one 
week prior to scheduled course start date. Each course fee is $399 per student. 
Forms required for this course are: registration form, liability waiver.  

Registration and waiver forms, along with your AT8TA membership number 
must be sent in by email or mail to our office one week before start date. 
Student certificates will be mailed out from our office the week after completion 
of the course. 

The course is 3 days and has a start time of 8:30 am each day. It is approximately 
8 hours per day. It includes an open book exam at the end of the course. Once the 
student has completed the course and passed the exam, they will receive a 
certificate and can take it in to any Fish and Wildlife office to purchase a trapping 
licence when applicable. A person must be 14 years or older to obtain a trapping 
licence in Alberta. 12 year old youth can complete the course with a supervisory 
adult also registered in the course. 

 

WHAT is REQUIRED: 

A heated classroom area; large enough to hold tables, chairs and electronic 
equipment and a washroom for students. 

Tables and chairs for the number of students registered and 2 tables for 
instructors to set up their equipment. 

Instructors bring all course equipment and gear. They carry rolls of plastic, paper 
towels, rubber gloves, etc.  

Skinning, fleshing and boarding furbearing animals is part of this course. 
Therefore, space that allows this is required. This is a hands-on course, and as fur 
handling is important to this course delivery. 



 

This can be completed in the classroom, if it is large enough, or if there is another 
room that is heated close by will also work. All carcasses, and disposables can be 
hauled off site by the instructors. 

Also, a suitable spot for a field portion of the course (some bush area), where the 
students can put out sets and become comfortable with trap handling etc, 
preferably nearby where possible to save time. 

Thank you for hosting and setting up a course in your community. 

 


